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JNational Guard 
Has Vital Role 
In Our Security

By CHARLES E. CHAPEL 
Awmblvman. 46th District
Article 1. Section 8. Power? 

Granted to Congress, para 
graphs numbered 11 to 16. 
both numbers inclusive, are of 
present interest to the State of 
California and to all citizens 
of the United States. They art- 
quoted below and then fol 
lowed by my comments:

"War. 11. To declare war. 
grant letters of marque and 
reprisal, and make rules con 
cerning captures on land and 
water;

"Army. 12. To raise and sup 
port armies, but no appropria 
tions of money to that use 
shall be for a longer term 
than two years:

"Navy. 13. To provide and 
maintain a Navy;

"Military, and Navy Rules 
14. To make rules for the gov 
ernment and regulation of the 
land and naval forces:

"Militia. Calling Forth. 15 
To provide for calling forth 
the militia to execute the laws 
oi the Union, suppress insur 
rections and repel invasions:

"Militia, Organizing and 
Army. 16. To provide for or- 
ganiiing, arming, and disci 
plining the militia, and for 
governing such part of them as 
may be employed in the serv 
ice of the United States, re- 
aervmg to the states respec 
tively, the appointment of offi 
cers, and the authority of train 
ing the militia according to the 
discipline prescribed by Con- 
fress

THE ABOVE quotations from 
the Constitution of the United 
States set forth only a few of 
the provisions of the U. S. Con-
 tltution which relate directly 
or indirectly of the National 
Guard of any state, including 
California.

All during the CWU War the 
United States Government had 
trouble with some states about 
obtaining properly trained and
 quipped enlisted men and of 
ficers. Many of the officers 
were political appointees of no 
military experience, training 
or aptitude. Surprisingly 
enough many of those poliU

bad no obvious qualification* 
when appointed became excel 
tent combat officers and rose 
in rank, entirely on merit, to 
become generals and were a 
credit to the United States 
Others were useless and had 
to be eliminated or assigned
harmless jobs.

    >
SIMILAR comments could be 

made about the enlisted men 
aent into federal service by th 
several states during the Civi 
War. As a result of these prob 
lems, which were repeated 
during the Spanish-American 
War (although to a lesser de 
gree), there have been man 
court decisions, federal laws 
and state laws which have re 
sulted in the present status o 
the National Guard of the sev 
eral states as part of the firs 
line of defense in case of wa 
or a national emergency re 
quiring the National Guard t 
come into the federal aervlc 
very quickly.

Without the National Guard

the United States could not 
have won World War I, or 
World War II. Also, without 
the National Guard, the United 
States would have had much 
.ess success in the so-called Ko 
rean action, if you can say that 
the United States did have any 
success at all in the Korean ac 
tion. However, It must be em 
phasized that any lack of suc 
cess was not the fault of the 
armed forces of the United 
States. I shall not state who 
blundered in Washington. You, 
the readers of this column, 
know what happened as well 
as I do.

     
THE NATIONAL Guard of 

alifo-nia. like the National 
luard of all the 50 states of 
he Union, is now being reor- 
anized to conform to the new 
rganization of the regular 
Umy so that when called to 
ederal duty National Guards 

function exactly like the 
 egular Army.

In the event of war or other 
atlonal emergency, the Na- 
ional Guard of California can 
>e called into federal service 
md leave the state. When that 
iappens, and may God forbid 
hat It becomes necessary, we 

need an organized California 
Vational Guard Reserve. Al- 
eady, the detailed plans have 

been prepared by Maj. Gen. 
Roderic L. Hill, N.G.U.S (which 
means he is a National Guard 
officer authorized to command
Ither regular Army or Na 

tional Guard troops in time of 
war of other emergency). Gen-
ral Hill also has the titles of 

chief of staff to the governor 
of California, adjutant general 
of California, and member of 
he Governor's Council. He 

commands the California Army 
National Guard and the Cali 
fornia Air National Guard.

WHEN HE was first appoint 
ed to these offices, I personally 
wrote to generals of the regu 
lar Army, generals of the U. S. 
Air Force, generals of the U. S. 
Marine Corps, admirals of the 
Navy and adjutant generals of 
Iowa and other mlddlcwestern 
states, all of whom I know Inti 
mately. I am happy to report 
that they all wrote to me that 
General Hill Is an outstanding 
officer and that they would be 
happy to serve with or under 
his command in time of war or 
other national emergency.

Richt now the California Na 
tional Guard needs recruits. It 
also needs young men quali 
fied to serve as lieutenants and
captains. If Interested, write to 
General Hill, Military Depart 
ment. State of California, 2520 
Marconi Ave, Sacramento, and 
state your qualifications. Later, 
he will Issue a call for volun 
teers for the National Guard 
Reserve.

EXCELLENT ACOUSTICS
Research by the Southern 

California Plastering Institute 
shows that ceilings of acousti 
cal plaster will help provide 
excellent acoustics for any 
room. Walls of lath and plaster 
are also an aid. due to pias 
ter's density, weight and mono 
lithic composition.
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7 AAAGIC SALE DAYS-THURS., JANUARY 17 THROUGH WED., JANUARY 23

LIGHT MEAT CHUNK

GOLD MEDAL 
FLOUR

TAR HIST 
TUNA

ASSORTED FLAVORS

CARNIVAL 
SOFT DRINKS

10 69(

FROZEN —ASSORTED

GREEN GIANT 
VEGETABLES33C

DURKEE , * 
MAYONNAISE :

reg. 
pkg.

24-oz. 
jar

('ncl -

Van de Kamp's Frozen

FRIED 
HALIBUT

All Grinds

FOLGERS 
COFFEE

69

. . _ , .
Ma Perk.ns

CREAM STYLE
VAN DE KAMPS fro

f HaliblAi **** *>*** 
I sta Fl°
H TREESWEET U rH.mU fill,

'I Fln», medium 9t «id* nooc

' Glob* A-l

REDWOOD EMPIRE

APPLE 
SAUCE29*

7 year old DOUBLE SPRINGS

KENTUCKY
STRAIGHT

BOURBON

full fifth

BARON DUVAL

Imported 
French Wine

White
39C

fifth

ORIGINAL FORMULA — 100"/. GRAIN SPIRITS

Finley's Gin ';

UNMATCHED FLAVOR — SAVE lie

ITALIAN RUM CAKE 89c
DIFFERENT & DELICIOUS — SAVE )0c

SHEEPHERDER'S BREAD 29c
A TASTE TEMPTING TREAT

APPLE SNAILS 2 for 21 c

TENDER AND TASTY

MA PERKINS PEAS

HUNT'S PORK 
AND BEANS

SUNSHINE SALTINE
KRISPY CRACKERS

WISCONSIN SHARP

CHEDDAR 
CHEESE

ITALIAN

Gallo Sliced 
Salami

BEEF   9 OZ. SIZE

XLNT Tamales 25'

RUBEN'S ALL BEEF —SAVE 20c

KNACKWURST 691
OUR OWN — FULL PINT SIZE

BAKED BEANS 29c
MONTEREY —SAVE 20c

JACK CHEESE


